
Golf Course Superintendents Association 
of Northern California 

Presents 

First Annual Golf Tournament 

to benefit 

Scholarship/Research 

Monday 
May 19,1993 

Host: Joseph A. Rodriquez, CGCS 



Don't miss the opportunity to help your Association and 
Industry by participating in this exciting event 

This vendor sponsored golf tournament offers: 

'Scramble Format 

'Closest to the Pin 

'Longest Drive 

'Stralghtest Drive 

For more information watch for meeting 
registration information. 

Committee Members: 

Chuck DalPozzo, Chairperson 

Randy Gai, CGCS 

Robert Scafe 

Emil Yappert 

Don Naumann 


